[bookmark: _GoBack]WESTERN MONTANA LITTLE GUY WRESTLING
NOTES FOR JANUARY 18 MEETING 
The board of directors for the Western Montana Little Guy Wrestling program met at St. Ignatius High School on Wednesday, January 18th to open bids for the 2017 season-ending tournaments.
Unit Reps were reminded of the important rule changes and other business that took place in last Spring’s board meeting:
1  A form for tracking the finances and necessary payments by tournament hosts will be available on the program’s web-site soon.  This form will include information on deducting costs for Medals, TV ads (for WMLG Championship Tournament only), and Scholarship Fund (10% of gate receipts).
2  $500 will be paid to KPAX TV each year from the gate receipts at the Western Montana Championship Tournament for WMLG Wrestling program ads.
3  Coaches must notify tournament directors at the Unit and Intervalley Tournaments if they are entering a wrestler that does not intend to advance to the following tournament.  There is a system in place to advance the next placers on the bracket.
4  Clubs with a low number of participants can apply to the board for a waiver of Charter and Web-site fees.
5  Kalispell Wrestling Club was reminded of outstanding bills from the WMC Tournament they hosted last March.

THE FOLLOWING BIDS WERE ACCEPTED FOR THE UNIT, INTERVALLEY, AND WESTERN MONTANA CHAMPIONSHIP TOURNAMENTS:
UNIT ONE: Open (Representative is soliciting bids, and site will be announced) 
UNIT TWO:  Arlee (Keep 100% of Gate)
UNIT THREE:  Superior (Keep 100% of Gate)
UNIT FOUR:  Open (Representative is soliciting bids, and site will be announced)
UNIT 1 & 2 INTERVALLEY:  Whitefish (Share 100% of Gate)
UNIT 3 & 4 INTERVALLEY:  Plains-Hotsprings (Keep 90% & Share 10% of Gate)
WMC TOURNAMENT:  Columbia Falls (Keep 100% of Gate)
